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The Part Time Faculty Committee met on Monday, February 6, from 3:30 to 4:30 pm on 

Microsoft Teams. 

Chair’s Report: Chairman Roy offered updates regarding issues which have been discussed in 

the Executive Committee. HB136 and its implications for UofL; priorities for the new president. 

The committee welcomed Brian Buford from the Employee Success Center. Brian gave an 

overview of the work of the Employee Success Center. Committee members asked questions 

regarding the onboarding process which has been established for new employees and discussed 

spreading the word regarding the online module for part time faculty which can be accessed 

anytime. This is a departure from previous part time faculty orientations which had fallen off due 

to low participation, due to the orientation being held during the day which is not ideal for part 

time faculty who work outside of the university.  

Discussion: The committee continues to monitor the implementation of Workday. We plan to  

work with the Office of Faculty Affairs in developing and implementing a process by which part 

time faculty are recognized for years of service. Such processes occur for full-time faculty and 

staff and we believe a similar recognition should be made for part time faculty.   

The committee looks forward to the hiring of a Part Time Faculty Coordinator, who will work 

with the Vice Provost for Faculty Affairs and will function as an advocate for HR matters for 

part time faculty.  

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Roy Fuller, Chair 

 


